
From: savellas 
Sent: Friday, January 13, 2023 1:20 PM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Subject: 37 Johnson development  
 
Good afternoon.  I was given this email address at Wednesday nights council meeting.  I would like to 
make known my opposition to the noise by law extension which the developer is applying for.  I don't 
know the process and would appreciate guidance how to speak to council  before a decision is 
made.   Thank you. 
 


